
Important Announcement: Changes to Your 

Subscription Entitlements 

Dear Valued Subscriber, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about some upcoming 

changes to your subscription entitlements that will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance your experience and provide greater value, we will be 

making the following changes: 

• [Entitlement Change 1]: Brief description of the change. 

• [Entitlement Change 2]: Brief description of the change. 

• [Entitlement Change 3]: Brief description of the change. 

We understand that changes can raise questions, and we are here to assist you. For more 

information, please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact our customer service at 

[Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Contact Information] 
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